

15 September 2016

Dear Vince

On behalf of the National Jockeys Trust I would like to thank you for your support and contribution to our racing Luncheon held in the Grand Ballroom at Royal Randwick on Saturday September $3^{\rm rd}$.

Thank you for doing a wonderful job hosting our event and making it such a successful day. Our guests love having you there to entertain and humour them and also see you support our charity.

On behalf of the fellow trustees, I thank you.

Yours sincerely

Heidi Castillo

National Jockeys Trust